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The school has been a bit quieter than usual this week as 

Y6 have been away on a residential trip in Devon. They 

have had a fantastic time experiencing a range of really 

exciting activities in the great outdoors.  

 Today Goldcrest had their class assembly. They 

took us on an excellent tour of the Mediterranean and 

shared some very interesting information about a number 

of different countries. They also demonstrated their 

salsa dancing skills and we were all very impressed by 

their rendition of a Spanish song. 

 This week Early Years were out visiting farms. 

Nursery went to the farm at Spitafields and Reception 

went to Stepney City Farm. They had a lovely time, 

despite the rain on some of the days. The children really 

enjoyed seeing all of the animals, particularly a pig with 

an enormous head and some long-horned sheep. 

 Year 5 also had a fantastic trip this week - they 

were invited to the offices of Chubb Insurance in 

Bishopsgate where they got the chance to find out about 

different career opportunities within that industry.  The 

children met some volunteers who shared with them the 

ins and outs of their job roles but also talked about the 

dreams they had as children and what they had enjoyed 

at school. The children took part in some budgeting 

activities and played some fun maths games. They asked 

some really insightful questions and the employees of 

Chubb were very impressed with them. 

 A group of five Y5 pupils took part in a maths 

competition with 65 other schools this week. They 

acquitted themselves very well and we are super proud of 

them. 

 Next week is half-term, which I hope you will all 

enjoy, and we look forward to seeing all of the children 

back in school on Monday 3rd June.  

Mairead McCarthy, Acting Headteacher 

 

Dates for your diary 
School closed for half-term: Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 

Friday 21st June – Jazz Night on the Roof, see above for details and booking 
We assume that school will be a polling station for the general election on Thursday 4th July, although we are awaiting 

confirmation - if this is the case, school will be CLOSED for all pupils. 
Saturday 6th July, from 11am, Summer Fair 

Thursday 11th July, 6pm Year 6 performance 
Friday 12th July, from 2pm, parent open afternoon 

Class assemblies in the top hall at 9am:  
 Merlin 7th June; Magpie,14th June; Blackbird, 21st June; Buzzard, 28th June. 

 
 

These children will receive a praise 

postcard this week:  

Blackbird: Zara & Sophie 

Buzzard: Francis & Ellie 

Magpie: Arla & James 

Merlin: Anshika & Arthur 

Goldcrest: the whole class for a 

wonderful assembly 

Goshawk: Mabel & Nate 

Sparrow: Georgina & Louie 

Swift: Riona & Ollie 

Chiffchaff: Charlotte, Eloise & Ayub 

Crossbill: Vitali & Mikaeel 

Year 6 are away on school journey 

 

If your child is 
absent or unwell 
please call the 
office and leave a 
message or email 
cdorrington1.211
@lgflmail.org  or 
teachers@chisen
hale.towerhamlet
s.sch.uk to let us 
know why your 
child is not in 
school. 

A red foldable 
scooter has gone 
missing – please 
return it to school 
if you have taken it 
by mistake. 

To book a ticket for Jazz Night scan the 
QR code or follow this link: 
https://buytickets.at/chisenhaleprimaryschool

/1259029  
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